
Dear Friends,
Hard to believe I am sending out the last Look Ahead of 2013! The end of the semester has quickly come and gone but I 
hope and pray that it was as great of a semester for you as it was for me.
For those of you who are graduating this semester, congratulations on your great achievement! You will be missed but I 
believe great things are ahead as you go from here, confident in what God has for you!!

Next Semester in Chapel
I am already looking forward to the speakers that we have lined up!! Dr. Drivdahl and Dr. Kowalski will be joining us 
again, as well as returning musical artist Thi'sl. Pursuit Conference will be kicking off in February and you will also have 
the opportunity to hear from Craig Gross of XXXChurch. I believe it is going to be another great semester growing 
together as a campus!

Scripture Focus of the Week
"Because your love is better than life, my lips will glorify you. I will praise you as long as I live, and in your name I will lift 
up my hands." Psalm 63:3-4

Choralons Debut Concert | TONIGHT
Every year, Choralons works hard to prepare for their Spring Tour and this year they will debuting their full concert on 
TONIGHT at 7:00PM in the Chapel. If you have not had the opportunity to hear Choralons, I would encourage you to 
take time to come experience their ministry and be encouraged! We will also be hosting a cookie and cider reception 
following the concert -- hope to see you there!

REACH Global Practicum
We have extended the deadline for REACH Applications until the end of this week! We are still looking to fill trips to LA, 
Northern Asia, Burkina Faso, Uganda, Zambia, Spain, Austria, Lithuania, Thailand, Indonesia, India, Turkey, Uruguay, 
Guatemala, and El Salvador!

Life Groups
I have been hearing great reports from Life Groups this semester!! As we look forward to next year we are looking for 
more leaders, if you are interested in getting involved in Life Groups or leading a Life Group, email 
lifegroups@northwestu.edu or stop by the Campus Ministries Office and grab an application.

Merry Christmas!! 
Pastor Phil
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